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Welcome to the 
National Honor Society
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Congratulations to your student for becoming a member of the National Honor Society (NHS)! 
We have been a pioneer in student organizations in the United States by using a unique, forward-
thinking lens to recognize outstanding students since 1921, and I’m thrilled to welcome your student 
to our legacy.

And while we believe in the value and power of recognition, being a member of NHS is far more 
than academia. Our program is about elevating the culture of an entire community through everyday 
scholarship, service, leadership, and character—and your student has shown a commitment to 
these shared values.

Throughout the school year, NHS supports your student through a variety of resources to help them 
develop leadership, cultivate a love of giving back, and prepare for the next phase in their academic 
journey and beyond.

As a new member of NHS, your student is encouraged to log on to www.nhs.us/profile and create 
their very own student profile. Upon doing so, they will be able to have their member status verified 
by their adviser, earn a digital badge, and receive the most up-to-date information about our 
programs and activities delivered straight to their inbox. I also encourage both you and your student 
to follow NHS on Facebook (@NHSandNJHS), Twitter (@nhs_njhs), and Instagram (@nhs_njhs).

Once again, I’m honored to welcome you to the National Honor Society family, and I look forward to 
building a better school community together.

Sincerely,

Nara Lee
Director, National Honor Societies

http://www.nhs.us/profile
https://www.nhs.us/badge/

